
Welcome Back Ducks! 

We would like to thank each and everyone of you for your amazing support and communication in the 
Spring Term. We have enjoyed working alongside you all and supporting your child to grow. Every 

single child has made amazing progress throughout the term  and we are so proud of them! We are 
excited to continue working with them in the summer term and to support them to develop even   

further. 

Communication 

This term, we will continue to use class dojo to communicate what we have done throughout the day, 
highlight key dates and to communicate to you on a daily basis.  Verbal communication will be done 
during pick up/ drop off as well and if anyone does want to have a conversation about anything, we 
can also organise a phone call, please just send us a message on class dojo and we can organise a day/
time which suits.  

Snack and Cooking 

A range of healthy snacks are offered to the children every morning including toast, raisins,   
crackers, bread sticks and cereal; as well weekly cooking/ sensory exploration sessions. A                         
contribution of 50p a week to fund both would be greatly appreciated.  

What’s new this term?  

• This term, we have Music with Andy for the children who did not attend the music sessions 
with Beth, during these sessions the children will explore different types of music, musical 
instruments and technology. The other children, will be exploring body awareness through    
music sessions in class.  

• Our swimming session in the hydro therapy poll has been moved to a Wednesday morning.   
However, the pool is still currently closed due to being fixed. I will message you all on 
class dojo a s soon as the pool is fixed and when our first swimming session will be. 

• We have a swing slot in school on a Tuesday morning. During this time, the class will be split 
into 2 groups and will work on developing/ strengthen their physical skills and learn how to 
move independently on the swings. Whilst we have our swing slot, the other children will enjoy 
a sensory story time session.  

• We will be having more class trips throughout the summer term and hopefully more visits to 
the farm. Dates for these will be added onto events on class dojo once confirmed.  

• On 15th July 2025: Awards Presentation Assembly– All parents will be invited in to join our 
assembly and watch your child receive an award for the amazing progress they have made this 
year. More details to follow closer to the date– it is usually 10am but time will be confirmed.  



What are we learning this term? 

 

Our topic this term is colours.  

Topic Book: Brown Bear, Brown Bear 

 

 

 

 

 

In the next few weeks, we will be sending your child’s individual targets so you can see their focus 
area and the progress they have made throughout the Spring Term. If you would like to discuss your 

child’s targets in more depth or learn more about what we are teaching this term, please send   
Shannon a message on class dojo and we can organise a meeting or phone call.  

Find our Summer Term Timetable on Class Dojo or on our Class Page on the website.  

Key Notes:  

• Please could you send in sun cream and hats to stay in your child’s bag for the summer term 
for when we have the hot days.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to continue working with your children.  

Ducks Team. 


